January 18, 2013

The Town Planner Attn: Mandi Pooler 1015 Landrich Lane Broussard, LA 70518

Dear Mandi,



I'm writing to let you know that our school has already realized results from our 2013 Town Planner ads, and it's only mid-January!

One of our school's admissions staff mentioned in a meeting this week that she received an inquiry phone call from a mother who learned about our school through our ad in the Carencro edition of the Town Planner. We were impressed that the calendar is already generating results for us just two weeks into the new year. We're anxious to see what happens in the months to come!

Keep up the good work!

Best regards,

Kellie Kinsland

Associate Director of Development

